
 

Sponsored by  

Saturday, January 28, 2023 @ 2:00 pm 

$5 tickets are available at www.mesillavalleyfilm.org or at the door 

Doors open at 1:30 – seating limited to 100 

 
   It is our hope that this documentary will bring awareness to our  

community about the nearly one million people in the United States 

                        living with Parkinson’s. 

 

    For more information about Las Cruces’s local 

         Parkinson’s Support Group please visit our 

                  website at www.pdsgsnm.org 


